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Aaron Schulze

From: VOZENILEK, DAN 
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 9:26 AM
To: Aaron Schulze; Mary Binning
Cc: judy_woolen@  MERE, OMAR J; VARGAS, SEBASTIAN
Subject: City of Orange/AT&T Call

Aaron/Mary, thanks for the opportunity to discuss Aaron Shank’s letter on the Small Wireless Facility Installation Policy. 
The letter pointed out key areas of the City’s policy we believed deserved further discussion. We appreciate you taking 
the time to discuss them with us as we needed to better understand the City’s position on the points mentioned in 
Aaron’s letter and to hear from the City what can be taken into account moving forward. I believe the discussion was 
positive in relaying our concerns and the City’s agreement to continue to work with us, as you always have, on those 
projects that may need further explanation. We look forward to our continued excellent working relationship with the 
City. Please contact Judy Woolen should you need any additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dan Vozenilek 
Senior Technical Project Manager  

 
AT&T Mobility  
1452 Edinger, Tustin, Ca. 92780 
 
-----Original Appointment----- 
From: Aaron Schulze <aschulze@cityoforange.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 11:06 AM 
To: Aaron Schulze; Mary Binning; VOZENILEK, DAN; judy_woolen
Subject: City of Orange/AT&T Call 
When: Monday, August 30, 2021 10:30 AM-11:00 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Call 
 
Call to discuss proposed Council policy on small wireless facilities 
 

E-mail correspondence, along with any attachments, may be subject to the California Public Records 
Act; and as such may be subject to public disclosure unless otherwise exempt under the Act.  




